
INDUCTION CUM CAREER GUIDANCE PROGRAM REPORT 
 

The PG Department of Commerce and Management organized an Induction program for the first 
year students of B.Com, BBA, on 22nd July 2025.The primary objective of the program was to 
acquaint new students with the department’s vision and mission, familiarize them with the 
department and college facilities and faculty, and provide an overview of the academic 
curriculum. The Program began with a warm welcome address by the Head of the Department 
Dr. Manjeet Singh. After that CMA Maninder Singh shared his expertise in Finance and 
Accounting, highlighting the significance of practical skills needed in the industry. The induction 
cum career guidance program was a success, providing students with a comprehensive 
understanding of the CMA program and its career prospects. Dr. Manpreet Kaur and Prof. 
Ramneet Kaur coordinated the session. 
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